
 
 
 
 
 

Fillmore Elementary School   |   Title 1 School 

Visual Arts Newsletter 
December 2024 

Hello again! I am Mrs. Jackson, the visual arts teacher here 
at Fillmore Elementary! Our newsletters are a great way to 
see what students accomplished the previous months. Sadly 
2nd Grade wasn’t able to come for a week during December. 
 

 
Kindergarten 

 

We did a directed drawing in December, of Santa and Rudolph. We used black crayon 
to do the drawing and then we colored with our choice of marker, crayon or colored 
pencil.  

​      
Sophia​ ​ ​ ​ ​             Elianna 

            
Aurora ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Waylon



 

 
First Grade  

During December, we learned a bit about folk art, in particular Heather Galler. Then 
using watercolor and oil pastel to create our colorful, patterned cocoa mugs. 

                     
​ ​ ​   Sawyer​ ​ ​ ​ Londyn​ ​ ​           Caz 

                     
​ ​ ​    Aaron​ ​ ​ ​  David​ ​ ​        Caitlyn 

​ ​  
​ ​ ​ ​ ​     Lizzy​ ​ ​ ​      MacKenzie 
 



 
 

Third Grade  
We discussed northern lights and used four colors that sit next to each other on the 
color wheel to create our own northern lights. We then used oil pastels to create 
silhouetted trees with white snow on them.  
 

     
  Courtnee​​ ​ ​     Jhonatan​ ​ ​ ​ Nevaya 
 

 
Zoe ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Archer J.  ​​ ​ ​ Jaide 
 

 
Rydin​ ​ ​ ​       Dax 

  
  

 



 
Fourth Grade  

We learned about the origin of gingerbread houses this month. After, we drew our 
own. The one rule was that everything we drew on our pictures had to be a candy or 
small food item. We used watercolor paint and colored pencils to add the color and 
details to our gingerbread houses. 

​ ​  
Weston​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​        Rowdy 

​ ​  
   Oscar​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​       Sutton 

​ ​  
   Nixon​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Beau 


